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Queen's Park and St. Patrick Stations Finishes Renewal 
Contract Award  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Authorize the award of Contract U60-9, Queen’s Park and St Patrick Stations 

Asbestos Abatement and Finishes Renewal to Maystar General Contractors Inc. in 
the amount of $33,487,550.00, inclusive of all taxes, on the basis of lowest-priced 
acceptable bid. 

 


